
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Reading Festival 
E/IC/SC/23/128 

25th March, 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

In response to World Book Day and to promote a reading culture, our school will hold a 

"Reading Festival" on 9th April, 2024 (Tuesday). The activities are scheduled as follows: 

   

Events Details 

Competition P.1-2: Book Cover Competition 

P.3-5: New Story Ending Competition 

Drama and 

Workshops 

P.1-3: English Story Drama "The Rabbit's Most Precious Gift" 

P.4-6: Information Literacy Workshop “Talking to Students and Teachers 

about News and Information” 

Game Booths      Multiple game booths will be set up at the covered playground for students 

to play, allowing students to deepen their understanding of different stories 

and story characters through games. 

Book Crossing Students can bring books they no longer read at home back to school to try 

to exchange them with other students, or they can store them in classroom 

reading corner for students to read at their convenience.  

(See attachment 1 for details) 

Book Character 

Dress Up 

 

Students choose their favourite character from a book, dress up and 

perform a role-play of that character. (See attachment 2 for details) 

 

Remark: 

1. Students only need to bring student handbook, stationery, and colored pens back to school on 

the day of the activity. There is no need to bring textbooks and homework. 

2. If students want to participate in Book Crossing, please bring the books you no longer read at 

home to the library and give them to librarian Ms Yuen from March 26 to March 27 (See 

attachment 1 for details). 

3. On the day of the activity, students can dress up as characters from a book. If your child does 

not wish to participate in this activity, they should return to school wearing their school 

uniform (See attachment 2 for details). 

4. That day is a regular school day (8:05 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.), and your child is not allowed to be 

absent without an excuse. If your child needs to be absent due to illness, 

please follow the general leave application procedures. 

5. After-school interest classes and homework tutorial classes will continue as usual. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the class teacher or Ms. Yuen Sau Chi. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ko Tak Yin 

Headmistress 



 

                          Reply Slip                    (E/IC/SC/23/128) 

Reading Festival 

 

 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

 I have acknowledged the arrangement for the "Reading Festival" on 9th April, 2024 (Tuesday). 

 

Student’s name: ___________________________Class: _________ 

                       Parent’s Signature:                                         

                       Date:__________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Attachment 1 

Book Crossing 

 
Our school will hold "Book Crossing" activities to share good 

books with other book lovers and cultivate a reading culture. In 

addition, exchanging books not only saves money but also promotes 

the reuse of resources and contributes to environmenta l protection. 

 

Students can donate books to the school in exchange for book 

coupons within a specified time. They can then redeem the book 

coupons for books donated by other students on 9 th April. If students 

cannot choose suitable books on that day, they can exchange book 

coupons for smart chops, and the unexchanged books will be stored in 

the classroom reading corner for students to read.  

 

Details: 

1.Book donation 

Date: 26 th -27 th March 

Place: School Library 

Method: 1 book for 1 book coupon  

*Book coupons will be distributed to students on 9 th April 

 

2.  Book redemption 

Date: 9 th April 

Place: Room 607 

Method: 1 book coupon for 1 book  

or 

1 book coupon for 2 smart chops 

Donation Guidelines: 

–  Donated books cannot be retrieved. 

–  We only accept children books suitable for ages 4 to 12, in Chinese or English. 

–  Books in good to perfect condition only. 

–  Please remove the name sticker beforehand. 

–  No textbooks, exercise books, travel books or children magazines will be accepted. 

 



Attachment 2 

Book Character Dress Up Day 

 

Our school will hold an event titled “Book Character Dress Up Day”. 

Through this activity, we hope that students will be able to enhance their interest in 

reading, develop their creativity and further their understanding of the characters 

in books. We encourage students to choose a favourite character from a book, dress 

up and perform a role-play of the character on 9th April. The details of the event 

are as follows:  

 

Date: 9th April, 2024 (Tuesday) 

Location: Classrooms 

Format: Participants are required to dress up and act as a character in a 

storybook, introduce the character or perform one of the plots in 

the story at a specified time. 

Time limit: 3 minutes for each performance 

Clothing: Prepare by students (encourage to use recycled materials) 

Awards: Best Performance Award and Best Costume Award for each class 

 

  

Remarks:  

1. Students participating in the activity are required to return to school with the 

relevant books or printed book covers on the day of the activity. 

2. Students can choose whether they would like to participate in the activity or not. 

Students who do not participate in the activity need to wear school uniform to 

school as usual.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


